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February 18,1994 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
W alms port, PA 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary, 

Thank you for your recent letter. I appreciate your reception report and 
comments about WNNW's signal and quality. Dx listeners like yourself are 
very important to the radio community, and you should be complemented on 
your efforts. 

Thank you for taking the time to listen . 

Keep an Ear to the Air, 

Patrick J. C 
WNNW Radio 
Costa Communications 
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